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Rostering staff under the Community Living Award 

The CPSU NSW has been contacted by members about rostering which does not adhere to the 

Rostering Principles contained in the Community Living Award (CLA).  

Rostering of transferred FACS (ADHC) employees must strictly adhere with the Rostering Principles in 

the CLA. Failure to roster transferred staff in accordance with the CLA is a breach of the Copied State 

Award. 

Contact the CPSU NSW Member Support Centre on 1300 772 679 for advice and assistance on 

rostering.  

Organisers 

Tony Hay 0407 280 092  

Ian Little 0409 834144 

Industrial Officer 

Sharny Chalmers 0437 898 020 

Not a member?  

Join the CPSU NSW HERE.  
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